
 

 

SBCPP | How To | Release 5.4c  

Sage Business Cloud Payroll 
Professional 

Release 5.4c – SDL 
SDL contribution holiday 

Employers who are registered for SLD will be exempt from the SDL liability and payment of 

the SDL contribution. 

Effective date: 1 May 2020 – 31 August 2020 

Notes: According to the SARS FAQ, the SDL liability amount will automatically default to 

0.00 on the EMP201 return for the 4-month period. 

What is required on the payroll? 

When the update is installed in May, any Month to Date values will automatically be 

reversed and no SDL will calculate from May to August. 

Note: Release 5.4c should be installed in May only to prevent SDL incorrectly being 

removed for any period prior to May 

https://www.sars.gov.za/TaxTypes/PAYE/Pages/FAQs%20Employers---Tax-Relief.aspx

